
Newsletter May 2024 

Eight riders entered the March championship trial in Wensleydale. 
We hope the ground is sufficiently dried out for the May 
Championship trial scheduled for the 14th. 

Forty of us enjoyed a highly entertaining evening in March thanks 
once again to quiz masters Dennis Marwood and Brian Smith. 
 
The 46th Quaker Road Safety Run will be visiting the hills and 
dales of North Yorkshire, with lunch at Reeth on 19th May.  

NOTE that Start and finish will be from the Baydale Beck Public 
House Low Coniscliffe. Darlington and there will be no buffet. 
Entry forms are available on the website. Please return before the 
event in order to facilitate the organisation of paperwork.. Brian 
Smith is organising rides on Thursday Friday and  Saturday so 
please contact him for details. 

June:-15th Social Run and Concours, Evening Excursion 27th. 

July:-Sunset Run 8th, Chairman’s Run 14th. Vintage vehicle show 
Darlington Town Centre, 20th 

Further details and entry forms on section website or at Club 
nights. 

 


